

RISHIKUL COLLEGE

The Pride & Spirit of Nasinu

PRINCIPAL - ROSE SHARMA MED, PGDE, BED, DIP ED

Phone: (679) 339 3200 Fax: (679) 339 5739

E-mail: rishikul@connect.com.fj

Ministry of Ed. Redg. No. 1827 Est 1964

Chairman of Board of Governors: Dr. VIJAY NAIR JP, MOF

Commissioner for Oaths

P.O. Box 6072, Nasinu,

Fiji Islands.

24th August 2022

Newsletter 3 - Term 2

Dear Parents and Guardians

Greetings from Rishikul Sanatan College.

Parents and Guardians please take note of the important reminders.

1.0 Parents Day

- 1.1 The College will be having parent's day on 26th August from 8.00am to 3.00pm.
- 1.2 Students will accompany parents from home in proper school uniform and after discussions with teachers; students will leave with parents to go home. Parents/ guardians are reminded that they bring their child/ward in order to have fruitful discussions with teachers.
- 1.3 It is the parents/guardians responsibility to ensure that they bring their child and ensure that the child/ward safely goes home after discussions with the teachers.
- 1.4 Only parents or Legal Guardians will be allowed to sight Report cards and have discussions with teachers regarding the child's performance.
- 1.5 Thus parents and Guardians are humbly requested to take out time to avail themselves for this important discussion.

2.0 Awareness Day

- 2.1 In conjunction with Parents Day, the College has invited 6 stakeholders to set up booths in the College Hall so that parents and students can gather information and seek clarifications.
- 2.2 The 6 organizations that will be available with their personnels are:
 - Tertiary Scholarships & Loans Service (TSLS)
 - University of the South Pacific
 - Fiji National University
 - University of Fiji
 - Fijian Elections Office (any form of ID for registration)
 - Unit Trust of Fiji

2.3 Parents/guardians and students are encouraged to take this opportunity to learn more from these organizations for their children so that they are abreast with the correct information so that future decisions for students can be rightfully made.

Looking forward to your continued cooperation and support.

Thank you.

Mrs. Rose Sharma

Principal

